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SCHOOL SPORTS TEAMS PRACTICE SESSIONS ON SATURDAYS GRADES IV-VIII 

Dear Parent 

Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

“No matter how good you get you can always get better, and that’s the exciting part.”- Tiger Woods 

As you are aware that the students have been regularly been playing sports under the able guidance of the 
Daone coaches. 
Going forward all Saturdays will be dedicated to practice for all DaOne sports (Badminton, Basketball, 
Football, and Table Tennis). Selected for the school team are required to attend these sessions so that they 
are ready to participate in various inter school sports competitions later. These sessions are starting from 
Saturday, January 21, 2023. 
 
Please note: 
 

 Timing for the practise sessions will be from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. on all Saturdays. 

 Parents should drop off and pick up their ward at the aforementioned timings. 

 Students should have a nutritious and filling breakfast before coming to the school.  

 They should carry water bottles, and light snacks with them. 
 
In case of any query or doubt, feel free to reach out to the respective class teacher. 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal 

 

 


